
12th December 2024

Good afternoon,

Consultation on admissions arrangements for 2026-2027 - St Angela’s Ursuline School

AsHead Teacher, I amwriting to advise you that the Governing Bodywishes to consult on
amending our admissions arrangements for 2026-2027.

The consultation periodwill run from Friday 13th December 2024 until Friday 24th
January 2025; during this time, parents and other interested parties are invited to
express their views and any concerns about admission arrangements at St Angela's
Ursuline School.

In accordancewith the DfE’s 2021 statutory ‘School Admissions Code’ guidance, as a
school wemust consult on our admission arrangements when changes are proposed,
and at least once every seven years.

St Angela’s Ursuline School is proposing the following changes to its admission
arrangement:-

We are consulting to amend our admissions oversubscription criteria. We propose to
clarify the school's position on applicants who's minister/religious leader can not
confirm their membership. (6.2 and 7.2).

6.1 Children of other Christian denominations whose
membership is evidenced by a minister of religion.

6.2 Any other Christians

7.1 Children of families of other faiths whose membership is
confirmed by their religious leader.

7.2 Children of any other faiths

Please find the full policy and admissions arrangements attached. The applicable
section can be found on page three and has been highlighted for ease in finding it.

A full version of the proposed changes to the admission arrangements, is available to
view on the school website
https://www.stangelas-ursuline.co.uk/admissions/admissions-documents or in hard
form from reception, at the address above.

In accordance with statutory DfE guidance, the consultation will run for at least six
weeks and, as an interested party, we are keen to hear your views on the current
admission arrangements.



Therefore, we invite you to participate in the consultation if you have any concerns
regarding the matter.

All responses to the consultation should be made in writing and submitted before
3.00pm on Friday 24th January 2025, through the online survey available here. This
constitutes the consultation under the requirements of the legislation.

Regards,

Mark Johnson
Headteacher

https://forms.gle/XCGhv2ENEU8wd3YSA

